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This November State Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr.’s large-scale Job Fair is going to be an

in-person event once again after having to go virtual for the last two years due to the

COVID-19 pandemic. The Senator is partnering with Resorts World Casino NYC and the

Queens Chamber of Commerce to bring this Job Fair to the public.
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On Friday, November 18, representatives from over 70 companies from across the tristate

area will be on hand, all looking for new employees at Resorts World Casino NYC, located at

110-00 Rockaway Boulevard, in South Ozone Park from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. to take resumes from

jobseekers.

Some of the companies that will be at the job fair include NYC Health + Hospitals, Good

Temps, U.S. Army, World Financial Group, Charter Spectrum, Con Edison, NY Helmets to

Hardhats, and many more. The Senator’s office can provide a full listing of job fair vendors

days before the event.

“With the worst of the COVID pandemic behind us many companies are looking for workers,

and even more people are in need of work. My Job Fair is the perfect place to bring these two

groups together,” Addabbo said. “Helping individuals obtain sustainable and satisfying work

is one of the most important accomplishments I can have as an elected official. I am thrilled

to be able to once again host this Job Fair as an in-person event, and I would like to thank

Resorts World and the Queens Chamber of Commerce for their partnership on this

important endeavor. I encourage jobseekers of all ages to come visit the Job Fair and see all

of the amazing vendors that will be there.”

It is recommended that jobseekers come to the Job Fair dressed in business attire and have

plenty of copies of their resumes with them to give out to the companies in attendance.

Resorts World has a free parking lot for prospective jobseekers in the lot directly across from

the casino entrance, and the building is wheelchair accessible to accommodate everyone.

For more information about this event or a complete list of vendors, contact Addabbo’s

office at 718-738-1111. 


